
Regional GIS 
 

 November 19th the Mid-Shore GIS Committee meeting was held at the Talbot 
County Department of Planning and Zoning in Easton.  Representatives from the 
ESRGC, MSRC, Talbot County and Queen Anne’s County were present.  

 
Updates were offered regarding recent activities of the counties, ESRGC, and 
MSRC.  

 
Discussions included:  Talbot County FEMA maps, Southern Kent sewer 
improvement project, GeoCortex implementation - Queen Anne’s acquired in 
June 2014, Talbot has also recently acquired (counties discussed road blocks, 
and possible sharing of workflows in the future), Critical Area, Broadband, LiDAR 
and LAS tool sets.   
 

 
Attendees were: 

o Mark Cohoon, GIS Manager, Talbot County Department of Public Works  
o Sam Stanton, GIS Specialist, Queen Anne’s County Information 

Communication & Technology  
o Dr. Michael Scott, Director, ESRGC 
o Erin Silva, Senior GIS Analyst, ESRGC  
o Mary Buffington, Senior GIS Analyst, ESRGC 
o Ryan Mello, Project Coordinator, ESRGC/CAC 
o September Meagher, GIS Technician, ESRGC  
o Scott Warner, Executive Director, MSRC  

 
 


